Sandra Hutchings

From: DPD
Subject: FW: RESPONSE TO LOCAL PLAN REVIEW TO TAKE UP TO 2031

From: Chris Mcintyre

Sent: 26 July 2013 21:42

To: DPD

Subject: RESPONSE TO LOCAL PLAN REVIEW TO TAKE UP TO 2031

Please note that members of Halberton Parish Council opted for

Option 1 on page 42 of Local Plan Scoping Report Review
“to continue with the current policy but reassess which villages should be defined as settlements suitable for
development”.

and opted for
Option 1 on Option 1 on page 44 of Local Plan Scoping Report Review

“Roll forward the existing LP3 policies into the local plan”.

Christine Mclintyre
Clerk to Halberton Parish Council and
Chartered Fellow of the Institute of Legal Executives



